
Welcome Parents of SPCA 

Sure Promise Christian Academy 
 

Greetings,  

I am Dr. Oliver L. Pittman Sr., welcoming you to our Christian 

Academy. We are so glad that you have made the choice to let your 

child grow and learn in a very safe and Spirit filled environment. At SPCA your child will 

be challenged academically and spiritually to reach his or her fullest potential striving in 

Excellence. We are proud of the staff that God has sent to our academy to instruct and 

mentor your child. We already have some of the best staff that the county has to offer, who 

are passionate about the purpose of education and in the broad since of getting your child 

ready to be competitive in the global market, and to meet the demands of science and 

technology in the age to come. The staff also will encourage each student to have and 

understanding about his or her spirituality in Christ. Our focus is teaching your child to 

strive for excellence in a friendly Christ centered and safe environment. Therefore, we 

already have made the investment in construction for an additional facility to start in a few 

days. We have also invested in some of the best technology for the classroom to give our 

students the advantage. Finally, we look forward to the coming school year of fun while 

your child learns and grows and the relationships we build with them and you in the 

process. Open house will be held some time before the start of the next school year. So, let 

us prepare to have a super School year! As the Chief Administrator of or academy, I stand 

ready for any of your concerns as we move forward working together.  

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 

Dr. Oliver L. Pittman Sr.  

 

Oliver L. Pittman Sr.  

Superintendent/Interim Principal 
 


